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FBC State of Affairs 
    2024  Monthly Budget Required $35,418.00 
            Total for June 2024   $32,860.32 
                             Sunday School Report 
                                                  5/5      5/12     5/19      5/26                      
Members Present            65       89        83         79            
Visitors                         8        6         10           6 
Worship Attendance      160     201       185        179 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                               

 

 

 Deacon on Call 
June 2 -8, 2024 
Randall Smith 
337 423 1950 

 
June 9-15, 2024 

Alan Loris 
202 577 1437 

 
June 16-22, 2024 
Charles Bealer 
337 353 3661 

 
June 23-29, 2024 

Roger Rolon 
337 208 7124 

 
June 30-July 6, 2024 

Dustin Smith 
337 424 9975 
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Church Office 
337 239 6535 

Fax: 337 238 0492 
fbc@fbc-leesville.org 
Optimum Channel 61 

 
 

       

 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 
 

 
                 

         
 
 

 
 

 

Staff 
 Darin Worthington, Pastor 

Rodney Blackwell, Youth Minister 
Kiersten Nolen, Children Minister 

Elizabeth Cyr, Choir Director 
 

 

                                  Thank you Sarah Sunday School Class 
                                for providing, making and delivering the 
                                    Mother’s Day  carnations for all the 
                                        ladies at Sunshine Apartments. 

             - 
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

VBS June 24 through 28 from 9 to 12 Noon 

 

 

 

 
 

June Birthdays  
3 – Damon Lowe 
3 – Debbie Werner 
4 – Robert Pynes, Sr. 
5 – Nathan Gautreaux 
      Kathy Rolon 
      Beverly Palmer 
6 – George Albright 
7 – Patricia Totten 
9 – Curtis Brumley 
10 – Aurora Williams 
12 – Yong Johnson 
14 – Casey Lewis 
        Rian Racca 
16 – Joe Lang 
17 – Karan Brumley 
       Tyler Stephens 
18 – Charlotte Monk 
        Alexis Stephens 
19 – Debbie Clark 
21 – Jim Seaman  
       Paula West 
24 – Larrie King 
25 - -Brenda Bealer 
26 – Casey Clemons  
        Ann Peterson 
30 – Alice  
           Westmoreland 
 

Memorials 

In Memory Of:                    Given By: 
John Brand, Jr                 DeLain Prewitt 
Catherine Bauer          DeLain Prewitt 
Willis Ray Curtis          DeLain Prewitt 
Becky Martin Tilley          DeLain Prewitt 
Jack Causey           DeLain Prewitt 
Catherine Bauer          Macel Howard 
Becky Martin Tilley          Macel Howard 
John Brand,  Jr          Billy & Cordelia Jones 
John Brand,  Jr.  Asa & Karen Skinner 
Roland Terrell  Asa & Karen Skinner 
Larry Gaskin   Betty Westerchil 
Bill Long   Betty Westerchil 
Roland Terrell  Betty Westerchil 
Lelia Mae Waldrop  Betty Westerchil 
Lelia Mae Waldrop  Asa & Karen Skinner 
Larry Gaskin   Asa & Karen Skinner 
 

June and July 2024 

No Sunday Night services. 

Enjoy the time with your family! 

 
 WMU (Women on Mission) will not meet 

in June and July, 2024.  They will begin 

meeting at 4 pm the first Sunday in August 

and each first Sunday thereafter. 
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Word From Pastor Darin 
It’s hard to believe we are already in the month of June. We are getting close to the halfway point of the year. 

So far we have seen God move in mighty ways in our church, and I believe that even greater things are on the 
horizon. 
We have enjoyed several themed series’ so far this year. We started with the family dedication series, followed by 
the 7 churches in Revelation, and recently we completed the Together We series. Starting this Sunday I will be 
launching a 6-week series on the names of God. Please make every attempt to make each service because I believe 
it will give you a greater understanding into the character of God. 
                June is a busy month here at FBC Leesville. Next week we will send our youth off to camp and I am 
excited to see what God will do through our youth. Our youth dept is one of the fastest growing groups in our church 
and we should be praying for Rodney Blackwell as he gives leadership and for our youth to grow in their faith.  

Also, in June is our special offering that we are calling Together we… this offering will help us to continue to 
reach out through our gym. The gym is used for many outreach events and we need to purchase 2 new ac units. 
Please be praying for what God is telling you to give.   Then in July we will have VBS and RA/GA Camp. 
There are numerous opportunities for growth in our children and youth ministries. 
Serving Him 
Pastor D                

FIRST YOUTH NEWS 

Hello FBC Leesville Family, 
The month of May was extremely busy for the youth ministry with senior recognition, the jambalaya fundraiser, and our 
bake sale. These events were meaningful and successful.  We appreciate all the support in our endeavor to help make 
Fuge Camp a reality for each of our youth who has a desire to attend. Fuge Camp is 10-14 June, and we are preparing for 
a great time and a week seeking after God and His plan for each of our lives. We are taking 21 youth and 6 chaperones 
this year. Please be praying now for our safety and for a spiritual awakening in us all. The theme this summer for Fuge 
Camps across the country is, Revival Generation. Our country needs revival and often it starts with teenagers and young 

adults.                                In His service, Rodney Blackwell 
Children’s Corner 

 

May was a busy, but wonderful month in our Children’s Ministry! We were able to dedicate 5 children 

during our Baby Dedications.  Please continue praying for baby Madison, Oliver, Finn, Ruby, and Allie 

along with their families as they continue raising them up in the Lord. We concluded our Awana and 

Children’s Choir for the school year and I wanted to give a special thanks to the teachers:  Mrs. Karan, 

Mrs. Elizabeth, Mrs. Shirley, Mrs. Lisa, Mr. Mark, Mr. Jordan, Mrs. Gail, Mr. Dustin, Mr. Randall, and Mr. 

Walker.  We also appreciate the church members that assisted with serving meals each week.  This is a 

very special ministry in itself and we greatly appreciate you all feeding us each week. Our GA’s had an 

awesome end of year “Lock-In” thanks to Mrs. Karan, Mr. John, Mrs. Jenny, and Mrs. Amy! Thank you to 

Mrs. Syd for assisting our GA’s with lessons all year as well.  Our RA’s enjoyed their end of year swim 

party at the Rolons!  Thank you Mr. Roger and Mrs. Kathy for hosting and for Mr. Dustin, Mr. Kap, and 

Mr. Walker for working with the boys all year.  In June we will have one of the biggest weeks in the life 

of our church!  We will have Vacation Bible School June 24th-28th from 9-12.  We will need all hands 

on deck and could always use more help!   Please contact me at 337-397-0036 if you would like to serve in 

this area.  I promise you will be blessed by working with these children! We will have a “Lunch and Learn” 

right after the church service on June 9th for anyone who is helping with bible school.  Materials will be 

passed out, the theme and verses will be shared, lunch will be served, and we will pray over this special 

week.  The plan is to be done by 1 pm. We are all also getting excited about our Kids Mission Camp at 

Clara Springs Baptist Camp which will be July 15th-18th.  We will have a Spaghetti Lunch fundraiser 

after church on June 2nd to help with the cost of camp.  We invite you all to join us!  We will also have 

a bake sale at Market Basket on June 22nd. “As each has received a gift, use it to serve one another, 

as good stewards of God's varied grace.”~1 Peter 4:10 ~With Love~ Mrs. Kiersten 
 

 

Mother’s Day   
Thank you Mother’s Day cooks-it was delicious 

 
          Good Job Men’s Choir 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mothers and their children 



 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

Baby Dedication May 12 and May 19, 2024 

A big “Thank You” to everyone 
Who provided food, prepared and 

served the Wednesday Night 
meals throughout the school year. 

“You are appreciated” 
 

Sunday Morning 
Bible study for all ages 9:30 to 10:30 am 

Children’s Church Pre-school thru 3rd Gr. 
Worship Service 10:45 – 12:00 Noon 

Wednesday Night Activities 
Adult & Youth Bible Study 6-7 

Adult Choir Practice 6:45 –7:45 pm 
 

  

 

Well, we didn’t become professional artist overnight, but 
we did hear a great devotional about God’s love for us! 
     Tapestry with Pam Keith-“Speak Jesus Paint Party”. 

  

         

                         

 Ruby Risher Allie Van Dine 

Oliver Gordon Toro & Finnick  Toro Madison Kate Seaman 

Centrifuge for the Youth 

June 10th through 14th 

 

21 youth and 6 chaperones 

Please remember to pray for them. 

 

Thank you, Rodney & Tammy for the 

work you do with these youth. 
 

 

 

 

Mission Dignity Sunday - June 23, 2024 
 

“This offering serves retirement-aged ministers, workers and 
widows, some of which were not provided with a retirement 
plan when they were ministering.”   
Please pray about what you will give and give generously. 

 

No Tapestry in the 

month of June 2024. 

Helping with VBS. 

Tapestry will begin 

meeting again in July. 

 

Just a reminder! 

To start filling your back packs 

for the WMU backpack 

ministry. 

  

 

June 16, 2024 


